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I strongly oppose SB 3075! This bill will hurt Oregonians. They will lose their jobs. It 

also does nothing to curb "gun violence". All it will do is make criminals out of law 

abiding citizens. This measure is also unconstitutional under both the Oregon and 

Federal constitution. Part of my lively hood will go away if this bill passes, and I am 

not the only person this will effect. It will cause the state of Oregon to receive less 

taxes from both individuals and corporations that do business in our state. I urge you 

to vote NO on this measure 


